
 

  

  
 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

South Sefton Basketball Champions!!!  

A Year 6 Basketball  Team recently competed in the  annual South Sefton Basketball Tournament run 

by The South Sefton School Sports Partnership. The Tournament is held each year with ten schools 

from the South Sefton area taking part. This yearõs tournament was held at The Hawthorneõs and 

proved to be a very succe ssful year for All Saints. Our  team topped G roup A after winning all of the 

group games, which meant we then progressed  to the semi -final where we  beat Bedford Primary 6 -2. 

In the final we came up against St Monicaõs in what proved to be a very competitive close game. St 

Monicaõs took the lead early but we managed to battle back, deservedly winning 6-4. Every member 

of the team played superbly during the tournament displaying a competitive attitude and 

representing the school in the correct manner. Congratu lation s and well done to all involved in the 

Year 6 Basketball Team!  

 

 

Year 6  Football Team Start Strong  

The Year 6 football team have started the season in great form with lots of early success. We have 

played two league games, both at home against Bed ford Primary and English Martyr sõ Primary. The 

game against Bedford finished with a  3-2 win and the English Martyr sõ game also finished with a win 

for All Saints, this time 2 -1. The two victories give u s a 100% record for the early stages of the 

season, leaving us sitting top of the league table at Christmas and setting us up nicely for the 

remaining fixtures after the New Year. The team have also experienced success in cup competitions 

by winning the Bo otle/Netherton area of Peter Dowd Cup Tournament. Our team won every single 

game during the tournament without conceding a goal, which is such a fantastic achievement 

considering the calibre of teams that attended from the Bootle/Netherton area. Winning th e 

tournament meant we then had to play a game against the winners of the Crosby area, Valewood 

Primary. Unfortunately,  we lost this game 4 -2, which is our only loss of the season so far. If the team 

can continue to work hard after the Christmas break , this  could prove to be a very successful season 

for All Saints Year 6 Football.  

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

   

 

  

 

Change 4 Life Festival  

Children from Year 3 and 4 recently took part in a Change 4 Life Festival which is a fun multi -skills 

event aimed at encouraging young people to become more active and lead healthy active lifestyles. 

The event took place at The Hawthorneõs with eleven schools from the Sefton area taking part. Over 

80 c hildren took part in activities such as archery, bowls, Frisbee , SAQ (speed, agility and quickness)  

and many more. All of the children really enjoyed the event and took part with an enthusiastic 

positive attitude. Our school also received an award during t he event for displaying excellent 

teamwork during the activities. Well done to all of those children who took part.  

Sefton Fun Run 

A number of pupils from Year 4 and 6 took part in the annual South Sefton Fun Run Competition 

which took place at Litherland Sports Park. The competitio n is a tough event with over 200 pupils 

from schools all over the Sefton area competing in a long distance race. The race covers just over 1 

mile for the Year 4 children and 1.5 miles for the Year 6. Every single member of the All Saints 

Team gave 100% effort during the event and displayed a great enthusiastic attitude. However , one 

member of the team excelled in her category. Kasey-Lee Brown managed to gain third place in the 

Year 4 g irls õ event winning the bronze medal. Her effort and performance on t he day were  

outstanding and she fu lly deserved to be awarded the medal. Well done to all of the children who 

took part but especially to Kaysey  for her fantastic achievement.  



 

 

  

 

 

 

Girls Football G oing from Strength to Strength  

This school year has seen a big increase in the amount of competitive football events for girls.  The 

FA are aiming to double the number of woman  and girls playing football by 2020 and have therefore 

introduced a National Girls õ football Week . This  took place from 6 -12 November 2017. During this 

week our Year 6 and Year 4 gir ls both participated in separate tournaments against other schools 

from the South Sefton area. The response from schools and interest from girls within those Year 

groups was fantastic. So good in fact that a further Year 6 girls õ tournament was arranged a few 

weeks later , which our girls again attended. Every single girl who took part represented the school 

with a fantastic  sporting attitude . The number of our girls choosing t o attend the after school Year 5 

and Year 6  Football Clubs has also increased whic h is great t o see. With more football coming up 

after the Christmas break , we can hopefully encourage even more of our girls to choose to participate 

in football and instil a lifelong desire to continue to pursue football activities in the future . 



 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Leap Gymnastics Club Up and Runn ing 
 

This term we have started a brand new after school gymnastics club at All Saints. The club is taken 

by Leap Dance & Gymnastics who are a very experienced local company that specialise in running 

dance and gymnastics sessions with primary school children. The club has been running for girls and 

boys in Year 3 and has proven to be very popular with  all those who attend. The club is currently 

running for Year 3A but will change to 3S after the February half term.  

 

Foot Golf Champions !! 
 

Back in September a new competition was added to the sports calendar, the game of Foot Golf. Foot 

Golf is an activity based around the sports of golf and football . The game is played similarly t o golf, 

but  the players use a football instead of a golf ball, and the ball is kicked  rather than struck with a 

club. The players kick their ball from the tee box, along the fairway and towards a large hole located 

on the green. The player who finishes the course wit h the fewest shots taken wins. The competition 

took place at Aintree Golf Centre where they have a specially designed grass course to play Foot 

Golf. The course contains tee box es, bunkers  of sand, trees, water and hills, a ll of which must be 

crossed or av oided in order to reach the hole.  A Year 6 team of four boys and four girls competed 

for All Saints against eight other schools from the South Sefton area. Our team of players took to 

the sport instantly, not only enjoying taking part but also performing w ell. Each player completed the 

nine hole course and then all eight of our players total scores were added together to make a team 

score. It was then announced that our team had achieved the best score out of all eight schools and 

therefore had won the comp etition. Our team  were then presented with medals and certificates for 

their fantastic achievement. Letõs hope we can continue with success at Foot Golf in next yearõs 

competition. Well done to the eight team memb ers who finished as the 2017 champions. 

  


